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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

We hope that you are in tune with what True Mother is initiating with regards to the new era that we are 

in after the opening of the Cheon Won Gung and Cheon Il Sanctum.  

 

Our former Continental Director Dr. Chung Sik Yong, and many Korean leaders have been installed in 

their various churches.  

 

True Mother has been traveling around Korea and inspiring members to think differently from before.  

 

In order to have major breakthroughs in witnessing efforts we need God's spirit to work miracles.  

 

Those miracles will occur when we fully unite with True Mother and pray seriously at Cheon Shim Won 

prayer hall. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


